
  

 

ATTENTION! 
Pascua Community 

 

The Pascua Yaqui Health Department will now be 
operating the Pascua Yaqui Pharmacy. 

In preparation for the transition, the pharmacy will be 
closing on Friday, September 29, 2023, at 12:00 PM 

and will re-open on Tuesday, October 3, 2023. 
 

To avoid being without your medications during the closure, we 

ask that members order and/or pick up any medications by  

Tuesday, September 26, 2023 by 6:00 PM 
 

Yoeme Health Program (YHP) Members with prescriptions from Hospital ER visits 

or Urgent Care services will need to use approved CVS locations for filling these 

medications during the closure dates. (See guide lines  in  your  YHP Pat ient  Benef it  Handbook)  

 

  

  

Please contact the El Rio Pascua Pharmacy at 
(520) 838-6617 for any questions 

PLEASE SEE OTHER SIDE  



 

In the event a prescription is needed during the 

closure from September 29 through October 2, 2023, 

please use the pharmacy listed below. 

 
Yoeme Health Plan (YHP) member: 

ANY El Rio Pharmacy  

-OR-  

The following approved CVS locations (after hours) 
1900 W. Valencia Rd, Tucson AZ - 520.807.2288 

3785 W. Ina Rd, Tucson AZ - 520.744.1054 

5100 E. Grant Rd, Tucson AZ - 520.323.0012 

615 N.  Alvernon, Tucson AZ – 520.320.1184 

825 East University Blvd Ste 1. Tucson AZ - 520.622.4853 

 

Any El Rio patient with AHCCCS or commercial plan insurance: 

ANY El Rio Pharmacy  

-OR-  

Plan preferred pharmacy 

 

Centered Spirit/New Beginnings and Tribal Dental patients: 

Will need to wait until October 3, 2023  

-OR-  

Use the preferred pharmacy through your insurance plan.  

(You will be responsible for copayments) 


